
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Thank you, to the students, staff and parents for the warm welcome I have received this week. It 
has been lovely meeting many of our students and their families. I look forward to meeting 
those families I haven’t yet had the chance to meet. Tomorrow morning 8th May, I will be 
hosting a ‘Meet the Principal – Coffee and Chat’ session in the library commencing at 9.05am, I 
hope you will be able to join me. 
I believe that the education of your children is a shared partnership between school and home. 
If at any time you have a concern about your child, I encourage you to contact the school to 
make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher, supervisor or assistant principal or me if 
appropriate. By working together, we can do our best to ensure that your child/children feel 
safe and happy and have the opportunity to achieve their full potential academically, culturally, 
socially and emotionally. 
 

ANZAC Day Commemoration 
On Tuesday 1st May we held our ANZAC Service at school for all students K-6. Our school 
captains, along with our senior leaders confidently and respectfully led the service. Staff 
representatives laid floral tributes. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Rob Kealy 
and the student leadership team for coordinating the service and all students for their respectful 
involvement. 
 

New Garden Beds 
Last Friday Kindergarten in conjunction with the P&C, Mr 
Moses, Mrs LeMaire, Mrs Mooney & Mrs Walker. Bunnings 
installed and planted out two new raised vegetable garden 
beds. Kindergarten enjoyed the experience of planting 
seedlings and seeds the beds and I am sure that as they 
care for the gardens, the students will also learn many 
things about growing and changing and lifecycles of plants. 
 
NAPLAN 
Students in years 3 and 5 will participate in NAPLAN assessments next week. Please remember 
that the true purpose on NAPLAN is a diagnostic tool for teachers and schools and that it is only 
a snapshot in time. Please reassure your children that there is nothing to be concerned about 
regarding NAPLAN. If you have any queries or concerns regarding NAPLAN, please contact your 
child’s class teacher or the office. 
 

Teacher Professional Learning 
Last week the entire staff participated in a number of Professional Learning sessions both on our 
staff development day and after school.  
This included: 
· Positive Behaviour for learning; 
· Processes and Procedures; 
· NESA Registration; 
· Aboriginal education project; and  
· Bounce back. 

Principal’s Message  

    Werrington Public School  

     Term 2 Week 2, 7th May, 2018 

Dates for your calendar! 
 

 
7th  May: Penrith Touch 
Football gala day 
 
9th May: Primary 
assembly 
District Cross Country 
 
10th May: Mothers’ Day 
Stall 
 
15th—17th May: 
NAPLAN 
 
25th May: Penrith Cup 
 
22nd June: NAIDOC Cup 
 
4th July: Primary 
athletics carnival 
 
6th July: Last day Term 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Address    Werrington Public School, Armstein Crescent, WERRINGTON  NSW  2747  
School Email      werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    Phone  02 9623 7077 



These sessions are an important way for the school and staff to keep up to date with best practice and the latest developments 
within the Department of Education (DoE) and the NSW Educational Standards Authority (NESA). 
 

Keeping Up To Date 
Don’t forget to download our Skoolbag app, pop by our website or Facebook page, for all the latest notes and happenings at 
Werrington PS. 
 
Have a great fortnight! 
 
Mrs Avery 
Principal  
 

Quote Of The Week 
 

There is more treasure in books than in all the pirate's loot on Treasure Island. 

-- Walt Disney 

 

 
 
 



 



 



 


